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March 12, 2010 
 
American Telecommunications Certification Body, Inc. 
6731 Whittier Avenue 
Suite C110 
McLean, VA  22101 
 
Subject: FCC ID: UFE-R3MOD24A 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
The FCC Grant for this certification shows “Notes: 2.4 GHz Module/4139264” 
 
The correct information is “Notes: 2.4 GHz Module/4123659” 
 
The applicant’s intent of the number referenced in the “notes” field is to indicate the model number of the 
module.  The number originally referenced in the “notes” field is erroneous, and is actually the iRobot 
database document number for the PCAD board layout file. 
 
The difference is creating difficulty and hardship for iRobot as they try to obtain approval in the 
Latin/South American economies.   
 
We respectfully submit a request for a change in the Notes section on the FCC Grant.  In addition, we 
request that the test report showing “2.4 GHz Module/4123659”, submitted with this letter, be placed on 
the FCC site for consistency.  The only change to the test report is to the module model number; no other 
changes have been made to the report or test data. 
 
 
 
 
Please advise if there are any questions.  Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 

 
 
Kathy Grzovic 
EMC Regulatory Assistant 
Rhein Tech Laboratories 
 
 


